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THE THANET DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 
RECORD OF DECISION OF CABINET 

 

Name of Cabinet Member: Councillor Suzanne Brimm 

  

Relevant Portfolio Operational Services 

  

Date of Decision: 15 June 2017 

  

Subject: Future Options for the Council's Closed Circuit 
Television (CCTV) service 

 

Key Decision Yes In Forward Plan Yes 

 
Brief summary of matter: 
 

On the 13th November 2014 the Cabinet of the Council resolved that the control room 
be retained in the medium term at its current location but with financial provision made 
to co-locate it and a tender exercise undertaken for the replacement of the control 
system, cameras, and mobile CCTV equipment. 
 
This report now seeks approval from Cabinet for the required option to achieve the 
above. 

 
Decision made: 
 

 
Cabinet agreed Option 4 which is summarised below as follows: 
 
“To go into a partnership with BT for them to be responsible for all camera upgrades 
including equipment and network, maintenance and transmission costs. Canterbury City 
Council to monitor our cameras in their control centre at Canterbury.” 

 
Reasons for decision: 
 

Option 4 is pursued as it provides the best value for money and the most stable and 
sustainable for the CCTV service over future years. 

 
Alternatives considered and why rejected: 
 

Options 1, 2 & 3 were considered but option 4 is the best option. 

 
Details of any conflict of interest declared by any executive Member who has been 
consulted and of any dispensation granted by the Standards Committee: 
 

None 

 



 

Author of Officer report: 
 

Trevor Kennett, Interim Head of Operational Services 

 
Background papers 
 

Future Options for the Council's Closed Circuit Television service 

 
Statement if decision is an urgent one and therefore not subject to call-in: 
 

None 

 

Last date for call in: 23 June 2017 


